
 

 
Report to Mayor and Council 

October 2022 

   Rounds 

         September YTD 

2016  2,773  23,439 

 

2017  2,181  19,216 

 

2018  2,155  19,782 

 

2019  2,810  22,273 

 

2020  3,126  18,217 

 

2021  3,255  27,158 

 

2022  3,283  25,702 

 

.   

Green aerifcation went very well and greens have completely healed. 

 

The annual deep tinning of greens is tentatively scheduled for the middle of November. 

 

Cart path replacement continues.  All sections of the path north of Little Walnut Creek 

have been milled and stoned.  Only #15, 16, 17, and 18 have been capped with Asphalt so 

far.  I have stressed to the contractor that I’m concerned about lack of progress on 

Asphalt placement heading into the fall.  At some point weather will require carts to be 

path only and the lack of Asphalt will hinder that.  I’m hoping to get a definitive answer 

to a schedule this week. 

 

As Administrator King indicated in his last report the cost of range balls has significantly 

increase for 2023, from $5.50 a dozen to $9.00 a dozen.  I was planning to recommend an 

increase after researching what courses are charging for range balls but the cost increase 

from the supplier confirmed an increase in necessary.  Other course are charging $18.00 

for a large and we’re changing $12.00.  I’m recommending an increase to $16.00 for a 

large (now $12.00), $12.00 for a medium (now $9.00), and $8.00 for a small (now $5.00)   

 


